
 

Of Leavenworth County Kansas 

“To Serve With Pride and Integrity” 

February 9, 2018 

 

Chairman Jennings 
House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice 

Dear Chairman Jennings: 
 
I am here today before your committee in support of HB 2608, the transfer of land to the Fire District 1 
of Leavenworth County. 

We have been trying for many years to own the ground that we have used for many years.  

This proposal will be beneficial for both the State and the Fire District as we will finally have a 
permanent home and the KDOC will no longer be burdened with furnishing us with utilities. 

 We will continue to service LCF fire protection as we do at this time. 

Sincerely,  

 
Rick Huhn 
Fire Chief 

 

111 E. Kansas 
Lansing, Kansas 66043 
Phone: 913-727-5844 Fax: 913-727-1791 
E-mail: firedistrict1@sbcglobal.net 

 


